
October 19, 2021

Dear Board of Education members,

This letter is to inform you of my resignation effective November 2, 2021. I have been blessed
with an exciting opportunity and will be taking advantage of it. Life is short and I am excited to
be embarking on a new adventure. I am grateful for the memories and all that I have learned
and experienced during my time with the Santa Fe Trail school district. I will be doing everything
I can to make this transition smooth for everyone involved.

Sarah K. Dehn


